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To: Wes Anderson, Director of Public Works
From: Justine Gembala, PE, Civil Engineer @\,
Date: ~ October 26, 2004

Subject: 5-Ton Weight Limit for Edgewood Avenue

In an effort to reduce truck traffic in a residential neighborhood, it is recommended to
restrict vehicles over 5-tons on Edgewood Avenue from the north property line of the
Westgate Lincoln Mercury dealership to Wilson Avenue. The Westgate Lincoln Mercury
dealership is located on the northwest corner of Roosevelt Road and Edgewood Avenue.

Since trucks need access to the dealership, the recommended restriction for the 5-ton
weight limit starts at 470 feet north of Roosevelt Road and ends at Wilson Avenue. Itis
recommended to post “5 Ton Weight Limit, Except Local Deliveries” within the above
limits. In addition, it is recommended to post 5 Ton Weight Limit, Except Local
Deliveries, 500’ Ahead” at the intersection of Edgewood Avenue and Roosevelt Road so
trucks are aware of the restriction before making a turn onto Edgewood Avenue.

G/

cc: Rick Soderstrom, Trustee, District 6
David Dratnol, Village Engineer
Transportation and Safety Committee



